

HEALTH CONFERENCE—Robert Nick, President of the Board of Directors of the Yukon-Kuskokwim Health Corporation presides over the quarterly board meeting held in Bethel on September 11, 1970. An affiliate agency of the Alaska Federation of Natives, Inc. The corpora-

tion conducts training programs and comprehensive health services in conjunction with federal and state health organizations in the Bethel area. The twenty board members represent both the consumer of health services and the agencies which deliver those services.